
 Service Announcement 
 

Notice of    
Temporary Road Closure 

 
Temporary Road Closure on Plummer Street 
Purpose: Westmore Poleline & Electric Inc. have been contracted by Elexicon 

Energy to complete the installation of new underground ductwork. The 
road closure is in effect as open cut trench methodology will be used to 
install the new utility infrastructure  

Duration: Monday, March 24 to Friday, April 4, 2025 work will take place between 
the hours of 7:30 am to 7:00 pm, however the road will remain closed 
after work hours and for the duration of installation 

  

Plummer Street will remain accessible through Salk Road for Emergency Services and local traffic. 
Driveways for businesses will not be affected by the road closure.  

 

For additional information, please contact: 
Trevor Lusted      Ali Jaffry  
General Foreman      (Acting) Inspector, Utility Cuts 
Westmore Poleline & Electric Inc.    City of Pickering, Roads Operations 
Cell: 416.791.0243      Cell: 289.200.7665 
tlusted@westmorepoleline.com    ajaffry@pickering.ca 
        Service Disruption Line: 1.866.278.9993 

pickering.ca 
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